

Telephone (603) 673-8855, ext. 213 Fax (603) 673-8136

TOWN OF BROOKLINE, NEW HAMPSHIRE

P.O. BOX 360 – 1 Main Street BROOKLINE, NH 03033-0360

tputney@brookline.nh.us

http://www.brookline.nh.us

Brookline Facilities Committee Meeting Minutes: August 28, 2013

- 1. Minutes of the August 8, 2013 Facilities Committee Meeting approved with spelling corrections.
- 2. Update on town hall renovations: The contract has been signed with an estimated start date of mid Sept 2013 and completion approximately beginning of Nov 2013.
- 3. The review and discussion pertaining to potential Annex alternatives resulted in a decision with a vote of seven (7) in favor and two (2) opposed to removing the building and the town of Brookline to retain ownership of the land. Tad will present this to the next Selectboard meeting on the 16th of September. Tad will also work with the Library representatives to identify potential solutions to the storage and retrieval of the books currently stored within the Annex.
- Initial discussions of the Chapel/Brusch Hall identified the next step would be to develop a financial analysis along with current usage for review and discussion by the Facilities Committee at the next meeting.
- 5. Next Brookline Facilities Committee scheduled for the 18th September 2013 @ 6:15PM.

Meeting Attendees:

Chris Adams
John Carr
Linda Chomiak
Rena Duncklee
Louise Price
Tad Putney
Jodi Tochko
Scott Knowles
Jay Sartell